
Question on Notice 

 

No. 1598 

 

Asked on Wednesday 28 October 2009 

 

MR GIBSON asked the Minister for Infrastructure and Planning (MR HINCHLIFFE)— 
 

 

 

QUESTION: 

 

In the event of riparian land being acquired for the proposed Traveston Crossing Dam 

and associated offsets, will the government assure affected farmers that they will still 

have access to water? 

 

 

ANSWER: 

 

I thank the Honourable Member for Gympie his question. 

 

On 11 November 2009 the Federal Minister for Environment, Heritage and the Arts 

announced his draft decision not to approve the Traveston Crossing Dam Project. 
 

In relation to properties currently owned by Queensland Water Infrastructure (QWI), 

QWI has, and will continue to, liaise with individual tenants with respect to their specific 

circumstances and, where appropriate, provide access to water.  


